
 

 

 

April 10, 2024 
 
Ref No.RS/24/04/07 

 

FOR MSMS & MJMS STAFF 
 

Dear Colleagues  
 
Greetings! 
 
Kindly note that the school shall observe holiday on Thursday, 11th  

April, 2024 on the occasion of Eid-E-Milad.  

 

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy, Stay Connected. 

 
 

Ruchika Sukhija 
 Principal 
 
P/VM 


